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Dear Mr Kim Jin-myung and Danwon High School,

On behalf of the 21 schools of the English Schools Foundation in Hong Kong | extend our sincere
condolences on the loss of your students and staff during the recent ferry Sewol disaster. This is such a
tragic situation for your school and one felt by for the entire education community in this region.

The sense of loss for your families, for your staff, your students and for your entire community is
unimaginable and our hearts go out to you all. As a mark of respect, our ESF community will observe a
minute's silence for Sewol disaster victims on Friday May 2.

Should there be any ways in which our Foundation could lend support, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

We wish you and your school every strength now and for the time ahead.

Yours sincerely,

Director, Education
English Schools Foundation

Hong Kong schools,
a world of opportunity.
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